
Israeli - Palestinian Joint Statement, Cairo, 9 

November 1993. 

Another round of talks between Israel and the PLO took place in 
Cairo on 8-9 November. But there was very limited progress and 
the key problems of security, access, Israeli presence on the 
Allenby Bridge and the size of Jericho were not resolved. Text: 

The Israeli- Palestinian working group, headed respectively by 
Major-General Amnon Lipkin-Shahak and Dr. Nabil Sha'ath, 
convened in Cairo on 8-9 of November 1993, in order to proceed 
with negotiations on the Gaza Strip and the Jericho areas. The 
negotiations were conducted in a positive and constructive 
atmosphere. Following intensive talks, progress was achieved on 
several issues and it was decided to continue the negotiations 
next week. Both delegations expressed their appreciation and 
thanks to President Mubarak and the Egyptian government and 
people for their hospitality, and for facilitating the efforts to 
achieve progress. 

  

  
  
 


